
Ordering Upper School Books

Your personalized booklist is available in your portal, and the time for
ordering books is now.

Students: you may find the Booklist link at the right, under “Student Links.”

Parents/guardians: you will find it under the “Links” tab to the right of your
child’s photo.

Check the ISBNs in your order to be sure that you have the correct edition
of the text. You are free to purchase your texts from any source. Upper
School is committed to taking action toward diversity, equity, and inclusion,
and one step toward that action is supporting Black-owned businesses. We
hope that you will consider purchasing books for this school year from a
Black-owned independent bookstore. The lists below of stores all over the
U.S. can help you in that process. You might consider contacting a
brick-and-mortar shop in a community to which you have a connection.
Remember to give yourselves and the stores some lead time to process your
order.

Here is a link to a June article in Bustle Magazine listing Black-owned
bookstores. It contains links for ordering.

Lit Hub also has an extensive list on their website. Here is a link to a list at
the website of the African American Book Club.

https://www.bustle.com/entertainment/27-black-owned-bookstores-you-can-order-online-from-now-22949566
https://lithub.com/you-can-order-today-from-these-black-owned-independent-bookstores/
https://aalbc.com/bookstores/list.php?blackowned=y

